
 

Congratulations to our 2019-20 North Shore  Boat Club scholarship winners!  This year's 

recipients are Bailey Longnecker and Julia Benda.  Each candidate received $1,000 to help with 

college expenses in the fall.  Funding for this service was gathered at our winter party silent 

auction.  Thank-you to those who participated! 

 

Bailey is the daughter of Jeremiah 

and Allison Longnecker.  She 

recently graduated from Cedar 

Falls High School and plans to 

attend the University of Iowa in 

the fall.  While in high school, she 

enjoyed cross country, track, 

softball and her work in MVP; 

Mentors in Violence Protection.  

Bailey was recognized on Honor 

Roll all four years, received the 

Gold Scholar Award, and the Iowa 

Scholar Award.   Her intentions 

are to major in biology and minor 

in Spanish. She is excited to 

begin her journey in becoming a 

physician's assistant.   

 

 

 

Julia attended Columbus High School 

and is the daughter of Jim and Suzanne 

Benda.  She will attend Iowa State in the 

fall with intentions of double majoring in 

journalism and public relations.  

Throughout high school, she 

participated in varsity girls soccer, 

volleyball, musicals, plays, speech, 

leadership, service and piano. Julia 

graduated with Academic Honors, the 

Sailor of the Year Award, the Bernie 

Saggau Award, the Selfless Pride 

Award, and the Catholic Daughters of 

the Americas Award.   

 

 

 

We wish each student  congratulations and a strong future!   


